Your message: I strongly support a default 20mph limit. It will make streets
less intimidating for pedestrians and cyclists. Motor vehicles to not have to
dominate our communal spaces. It will make a negligible difference to vehicle
journey times.

Privacy Preferences:
The Scottish Government will share your response internally with other
Scottish Government policy teams who may be addressing the issues you
discuss. They may wish to contact you again in the future, but we require
your permission to do so. Are you content for Scottish Government to contact
you again in relation to this consultation exercise? Yes
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